
Dear Parents, 
  
Congratulations! Your son or daughter has the opportunity to travel with teachers and students from 
school on a trip of a lifetime to London and Paris in 2025. There is limited space with only 15 spots 
available and space is available on a first-come, first-serve basis. We are holding a mandatory meeting 
for those who are interested in learning more about this opportunity (RSVP below). 
 
This program is an 8-day educational tour to London and Paris. Students can receive high school credit 
for attending this tour and recent studies have shown that students who participate in a global 
education program while in high school are more likely to get into the college of their choice and hold 
leadership positions on campus. 
 
We are hosting a mandatory enrollment meeting on December 5th at 6:00 pm in the LGI to answer 
your questions. If you are interested in your child participating in this experience, the deadline to sign 
up is December 15th.  EF is offering a $200 scholarship for all travelers who attend the meeting and 
enroll by this deadline. We are expecting the trip to fill up before the deadline and space is strictly 
available on a first-come, first-serve basis.  
 
You can lock in the price of the tour and reserve your spot by registering online at the meeting with 
just $95. The price of the tour will be revealed at the meeting, along with monthly payment plan 
information. I sincerely hope you will come and learn more.  
 
Please RSVP by December 4th so we know how many people to expect: https://bit.ly/3SPc3SG  
 
Hope to see you there! 
Shevaughn Henderson 

https://bit.ly/3SPc3SG

